
TRIPLE HOMICIDE 
INVESTIGATION - OREGON 

Portland, Oregon 
March 25, 2023 

Eskender Tamra Babu Daudi Patrick Johnson 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of those responsible for the murders 
of Eskender Tamra, Babu Daudi, and Patrick Johnson. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Portland Field Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the individual(s) responsible for the shooting death 
of 17-year-old Eskender Tamra, 19-year-old Babu Daudi, and 20-year-old Patrick Johnson. On March 25, 2023, Tamra, Daudi, and Johnson were shot and killed 
while traveling in a car on Foss Avenue in North Portland, Oregon.  Based on the investigation to date, it appears that three individuals fired numerous gunshots 
at the victims’ vehicle, fatally wounding all three occupants inside.  
 

If you have any information concerning this person, please contact your local FBI office or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate. 

Field Office: Portland 

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/portland
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